
Medford, Wisconsin 

February 4. 1944 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
W.lnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your report of our program for the 
National Radio Club, 5:00 to 6:00 A.M. CWT asunday January 

30,1944. Your report was checked and was found to be 

correct. I ara therefore sending this letter as a verification 

of same. 

At the time you heard us we were operating under our 
War Time Power which necessitates a one decibel reduction 
in operating ower. This reduction brings our power do 7n 
to approximately 200 watts. 

At the present time we are on the air the first Wednesday 
morning of each month, from 1:00 to 1:45 A.M. CWT, for a 

frequencyLabratory check with the Phelps of ; inneapolis 
Minnesota. 

On behalf of our Chief Engineer Gerald J. Boos-- who is 

absent at this time because of illness --and of the management 
of the station, I wish to thank you again for your fine report. 

Yours truly 

Raymond R. Bohnert 
Engineer 

Tnx for Stamp 

RRB/S 


